
20th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are thrilled to be able to inform you that this year we are once again able to run our full Enrichment program at Atlantic
Academy.

Our enrichment program offers students the chance to try new and varied activities, to build confidence, resilience and
curiosity.

I have attached a link to the google form where you can sign up for break, lunch and after school activities. We hope that
the offerings will cater for all our students and provide a wide and varied range of activities suitable for all interests.

Autumn Enrichment Program

Our clubs run after school until 4:15pm where children can be collected from the main entrance. We would encourage all
students, where possible, to use this opportunity to take part in Enrichment clubs and ask you to sign up though the
attached form by 12pm Wednesday 22nd September. Pupils will be informed of their successful choices in a letter that
will be sent home on Friday 24th September.  Enrichment Clubs will then start on Monday 27th September and will run for
the Autumn term.

I look forward to sharing the successes of our Enrichment groups with you all as the term progresses.

Kind Regards

Mrs Lown

Enrichment coordinator
Atlantic Academy

https://forms.gle/6tFR9UHjWfdSXhz59

